December 7, 2017


RE:  	CMMPA Annual Attachment ATRR Forecast Meeting
Date:	December 19, 2017
Time:	2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. CST 
Via Webcast and Conference Phone Call


Central Minnesota Municipal Power Agency (CMMPA) invites you to participate in its Annual Transmission Revenue Requirement (“ATRR”) update meeting for the rate year 2018.  Pursuant to the CMMPA protocols included in the Midcontinent Independent System Operator (“MISO”) Transmission Tariff, CMMPA must calculate and post its ATRR and hold a meeting among interested parties in order to (i) permit CMMPA to explain its ATRR and (ii) provide interested parties an opportunity to seek information and clarifications from CMMPA about the ATRR.

CMMPA has posted its ATRR materials for the 2018 rate year on the CMMPA page on the MISO website. CMMPA will hold its annual open meeting to discuss this ATRR on December 19, 2017 from 2:00 p.m. –  3:00 p.m. CST .

Details for the webcast and conference phone call are as follows:

"CMMPA Annual Attachment ATRR True-Up Meeting" 
[bookmark: _GoBack]December 19, 2017 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM CST 

1. Click the link to join the webinar at the specified time and date: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/596452597 

Note: This link should not be shared with others; it is unique to you.
2. Call in using the phone numbers(s) below: 

Conference Phone #: 763-710-3959
Conference ID#: 603540


Malinda Hibben
CFO, CMMPA

malindah@cmpasgroup.org
763-710-3960

